
 

 

 
NEWS OF THE DAY 

MAY 6, 2022 – 10 a.m. 

Coronavirus (COVID-19):  
Removal of the mask requirement 

What you should know: 
 Following the latest government directives regarding the removal of the obligation to wear a mask in 

most public places as of May 14, 2022, please note that the choice to wear a mask remains at the 
discretion of each individual.  The Municipality of Pontiac informs you that it will be optional at the Town 
Hall, subject to the following exceptions: 

 
- You must wear a mask during the 5 days following isolation when you contract the 

COVID-19 virus. 
- You must wear a mask for 10 days if you live with someone who has contracted the 

COVID-19 virus. 
 
 Note that wearing a mask is still recommended: 
 

- If you have a respiratory disease or are immunocompromised. 
- If you are in the presence of a vulnerable or immunocompromised person. 
- hen it is difficult to keep a distance from others. 

 
 This situation is subject to change according to government guidelines. 
 

Where to inquire: 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Website: www.municipalitepontiac.com; 
 Municipality of Pontiac’s Facebook account: www.facebook.com/pontiacmun. 
 Québec.ca/coronavirus 
 Ministère de la Santé et des Services sociaux 

http://www.municipalitepontiac.com;/
http://www.facebook.com/pontiacmun
https://www.msss.gouv.qc.ca/

